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Course Update

We have had to cover the greens at times and restrict
play, but we have had some good days and play as
well. We would Iike to remind everyone to take
care when playing the course and stay out of wet
areas with carts, as well as being sure to keep the
carts away from greens. We are looking forward to Mem bership Report

greener days!

We did not lose any members this month, nor did we gain
any.

If any of you know any prospective members, or people

who were previously members of the club who might be
interested in joining, please encourage them to contact Jim
in the Pro Shop at 328-3879.

Golf Carts

As we reported last month, the Board of Directors has
made the decision to purchase new golf carts for the
cjub. The board also decided to sell our old carts,
instead of trading them in. We have sold most of the
carts, and some of the remaining anes are reserved for
buyers for release when the new carts come in. We

have a few left for sale if any members want them. Thel GOIf Cart Rentals
board decided to lease 25 new carts from Yamaha. We

are using all of the proceeds from the sales of the old
golf carts {o pay down on the lease, so we can keep
our lease payment down. The amount will be almost
$30,000 that we will be able to pay down, making the
lease payment approximately $1500 per month for four Also, the board decided to do away with the monthly
years, with the exact amount depending on the exact cart plan effective March 1. At that point, we will
amount we pay down. Atthe end of four years, we will charge an 18 hole rental fee and a 9 hole rental fee.
own the carts.

You can tell them we will have new carts in the spring!

Because we are selling our carts to get ready for the new
ones, we are short an carts at times. We are going to
require members to share carts, so we can have enough
carts to go around. Our normal policy is to share carts.

Golf Carts For Sale

There are a few golf carts still for sale!
Contact Jim in the Pro Shop, or Wayne
Box for details.



